To whom it may concern,

Please accept this email as a formal request from myself and family, that all products
manufactured containing palm oil, should and need to be advertised as such.

We all have the right to know what we are eating or using. The ingredients need to be
clearly labeled on the packaging, therefore giving consumers choice.

Every Australian | have spoken with on this subject agrees 100%, we need to be informed.
Nobody wants to use this product, we all want to "black-ban" it. No demand, no supply.

Let's stand together on this, we are all needed.
Donna Lynch



